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Ottawa, November 8, 1913.

Sir,-

Mr. Gagne has informed the Department that the

work in connection with the construction of the new

 school-house on the Edmundston Raserve is about completed.

If this is the case you will be good enough to forward

final progress certificate together with your report that

the work has been performed in a satisfactory manner and

in accordance with the plans and specifications.

It is noted that the progress certificate you

sent in on the 30th of September, last, was not made out

on the forms sent you. I have to request that you will

use the Department forms when asking out the finar

certificate and for this purpose a fresh supply is

enclosed. This certificate should be in duplicate.

Your obedient servant,

from

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

T. M. Richards, Esq..

imundston. N.B.
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